
Sessional B.Pharm University Examinations 2013/2014 

The Chairman and staff of the Department of Pharmaceutical Chemistry would like to 
wish all Bachelor of Pharmacy Level III and IV students’ success in this year's 
sessional University examinations. The exams commence on 3th November and end 
on the 21st November 2014. 

 

http://pharmchem.uonbi.ac.ke/node/1201

